
CDMC Agenda- Apr 24, 2024

● Opening/Review of previous minutes
● Mentor Program for 24-25 school year
● PTA for 24-25 school year
● 8th Grade Prom
● 8th Grade Graduation
● Closing/Final Remarks



CDMCMeeting Minutes
04.24.2024

The meeting started at 5:30 pm. Associate Principal, Bamma Moore was the facilitator. Sign-in
sheet was present and all participants were asked to sign-in. Kaaron Cornish shared minutes from
the previous meeting.

Participants:
Dennise Wooden- Principal
Bamma Moore- Associate Principal
Lakendra Williams-Community School Specialist
Paige Stanford- Teacher
Justin Stanford-Teacher
Travis Cheatham- Family Support Specialist
Jessica Reisinger- Teacher
Chris Beheler- Communications/CTE
Shenequa Williams- SIT Reading Teacher
Kaaron Cornish- Teacher
Lorraine Randazzo- Math Master Teacher

Carver Baptist Church is offering a mentor program for the upcoming school year, targeting 40
interested church members for on-campus mentorship. Plans are underway to schedule their
presence during morning transitions for observation and planning throughout the summer.

PTA deliberated on supporting fundraising and campus events for the upcoming year, with a
focus on gradually increasing family involvement. Testing protocols were discussed,
emphasizing the prohibition of phones/devices during testing, and overall, the testing process
was deemed successful.

Chaperone sign-ups for the 8th-grade prom were discussed, alongside teacher and parent
feedback. It was clarified that parents must undergo a background check to access the campus
during the prom, with a potential alternative venue being the aux gym. Prom requirements will



be reviewed, and graduation for 8th graders is scheduled for May 23rd at 9 AM, with each
student allowed two guests and an anticipated hour-long ceremony. Two awards will be
presented to students meeting the criteria for the "I AM G.W. Carver" distinction, with teacher
input informing the selection process.

Preparations for 8th graders' departure at the end of the academic year were addressed, including
communication via ParentSquare and distribution of t-shirts and tickets. Plans for testing
make-ups and summer school were outlined. Summer school will be held at Cesar Chavez.
Future plans will be discussed regarding summer school. Parents will be notified of their
students' eligibility for promotion based on attendance and grades, with counselors tasked with
compiling relevant lists. The meeting concluded at 6:34pm.


